
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23 November 2020 

Dear parents, carers and students, 

We have been notified of a positive case of COVID-19 from within the staff body over the weekend. 

The staff member in question has confirmed that they have remained within their 2m box at all times 
whist teaching (at our Tonbridge campus), so no students need to isolate as a result. 

In addition to this, we have had a number of unrelated "Test and Trace" notifications in school today 
(across both campus locations) for both students and staff. If you are notified of the need to isolate 
by the app, please let us know and follow the guidance given. 

Thank you for your understanding at what is a challenging time for staffing in school. 

Best wishes and take care, 

 
Mrs E Bone 
Headteacher 
 


